
TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ORDER NO. 017-009 

 
 

The Executive Director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department ORDERS the following modification 
to the Public Hunt Draw System: 
 
Due to the landfall of Hurricane Harvey and the resultant effects of heavy rainfall, flooding and dangerous 
conditions at Brazos Bend State Park, area staff requests cancellation of the following hunts:  

• Special Permit GDE hunts on the Brazos Bend State Park scheduled for Nov. 14-16, 2017 and Dec. 
19-21, 2017.  

• Special Permit YDM hunt on the Brazos Bend State Park scheduled for Oct. 21-22, 2017. 
 
The Executive Director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department further ORDERS the following 
additions to the information contained in the department publication entitled “2017-2018 Public Hunting 
Lands Map Booklet,” and any supplements, as applicable. 
 
1. Page 152: James Daughtrey WMA (Unit #713): The Dove Regular Season dates are Sept. 22-Nov. 5 and 
Dec. 15-Jan. 21. These dates were incorrect in the Legal Game box on the area map. 
 
This order is issued pursuant to §81.402 of the Texas Parks and Wildlife code and is effective immediately 

 
 

Signed this the 21st day of September, 2017. 

________________________ 
Carter Smith 
Executive Director 
Texas Parks and Wildlife Department 


